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Dear Sirs,
	We would like to take this opportunity to express our
support for option #2 standard for flavored malt beverages.
Reformulating these products will financially hurt smaller
companies as well as change the entire taste of the products
we have come to enjoy.
	The 90-10 proposal will also, no doubt, raise the price of
these products to the point of being unaffordable.
	We urge you to support Option #2 to keep these
products taste profiles appealing to the public as well as
keeping the price reasonable to the people who currently
buy them.
Thank you

Joseph and Lisa Frank
2733 Root River Parkway
West Allis, WI. 53227


